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                                          DIVA View 
DIVA View Retirement Notice 

Announcement for Product Retirement and End of Support for DIVA View 
 
 
This notice serves as formal communication of Telestream’s intent to end sales of DIVA View on 
December 31, 2022, and to discontinue support of DIVA View on March 31, 2025. 
 
DIVA View became part of the Telestream portfolio through the Ecodigital acquisition in October 
2020. DIVA View was originally developed by Oracle as DIVAdirector, as a tool to enable end users 
to search, browse, and interact with content managed by DIVA Core systems. 
 
While DIVA View is being retired, Telestream offers alternative products for light asset management. 
To learn more about these products, please contact your Telestream sales manager. 
 
Support questions can be directed to support@telestream.net. 
Sales questions can be directed to enterprisesales@telestream.net. 
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